
For assistance visit the GMB Members Support Centre 

www.gmb-asda.com/support 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Colleagues, 

 

Letters are currently being sent to all GMB members who have not registered for the ASDA 
Equal Pay Claim.  Please do not delay in responding as time is running out. 
 

The deadline for our solicitors to submit claims to the courts is 2nd May 2020 and as such you 

must register your claim one month beforehand, 2nd APRIL 2020, to the equal pay line. 
 

Following this date, NO CLAIMS 

WILL BE ACCEPTED!!!! 
 

There are two ways for you to register your claim: - 

• Call the Equal Pay Hotline 0800 689 3289 

• Email: asdagmb@leighday.co.uk  
(Please quote your membership number when calling or emailing) 

 

Regards,  

 

 

 

 

Keith Dixon 

Asda Lead Role Officer 

GMB London Region  

ASDA Equal Pay Don’t Miss the Deadline ! 
April 2019 


